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  The Minutes of the Arlington Cemetery Commission 

                                          October 11, 2017  

Present:  Commissioners Michele Hassler, Bill McCarthy, Brian Hasbrouck,  

Meeting opened at 9:08 am 
Approved minutes from September 13, 2017  

Six (6) deeds were signed 
 

Door discussion was tabled until November meeting 

CPA update: 2 people bid and Ray Dunetz was awarded the bid. 

Michele met with Kevin Duffy and went over the stonework at the Old 

Burying Ground.  Ivan Myjer confirmed that work done by Kevin will not 
interfere with the update by Ivan.  Kevin will need to keep him updated on 

the work done.  Kevin will continue to fix stones at Mt. Pleasant Cemetery. 

Discussion was had about street signs in the cemetery; how many, where and 

what color.  It was suggested they be a dark background with white lettering.  
Bill will come up with some suggestions next month. 

Benches; the bench that is missing on Center Ave. should be replaced as it 

was a good protection for the stones.  Discussion was had about placing a 
bench where the columbarium is.   
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A request for boulders to be placed on the EE section side of the road was 
discussed.  Cars parked on the side of the road seem to be parking on the flat 

markers of the urn graves.  Boulders placed on the GG were an experiment 
and we should explore other options.  Perhaps posts with chains? 

 
We discussed road markers for snow. 

 
Monthly numbers were reviewed 

 
Meeting adjourned at 10:12 am. 

Next meeting will be November 8, 2017. 
 
Respectfully submitted 

Jean Smith 


